
Regular Park Board Meeting 

Monday, April 24, 2023

CHAIR’S REPORT



Cherry Blossom Festival – The Big Picnic and Sakura Days

Commissioners and Park Board staff attended the 

annual Cherry Blossom Festival events in 

VanDusen Botanical Garden.



Honda Celebration of Light Press Conference

Chair Jensen spoke at the press conference on April 24 for the 2023 Honda Celebration of Light season. 



Sun Yat Sen Classical Chinese Garden – Celebrating 37 Years

Commissioners Basyovanszky, City Councilors and School Board Trustees attended Dr. Sun Yat Sen Classical 

Chinese Garden’s 37th Anniversary event.



Billie Jean Cup

Commissioner Bastyovanszky and Chair Jensen attended the Billie Jean King Cup tennis tournament where  

Canadian Qualifiers played against Belgium.



Invictus Games Announcement

Commissioners Bastyovanszky, 

Christensen, and Digby attended the 

Invictus Games Announcement 

where it was announced that this 

adaptive winter sports tournament 

would take place Whistler for 2025.



Vaisakhi Parade

Commissioners Haer, Jensen, and Virdi attended the 

Vaisakhi Parade in Surrey this weekend alongside 

City Councilors and School Board Trustees. 




